
Executive Summary 
 

Public Infrastructure (38th and Blake Station) Pedestrian Overpass 
Ordinance Request 

 
This project will provide for a new Pedestrian Overpass (bridge) across the existing Union Pacific 
RR and the new RTD tracks near the new RTD Station for the East Rail Line. The new pedestrian 
bridge will allow for safer pedestrian access between Blake Street over the tracks to Wazee 
Street.  
 
This project will require the acquisition through a negotiated purchase or condemnation of a 
portion of one (1) parcel and temporary construction easement interests from one (1) owner. 

Property acquisition will begin in April of 2014 

Public Works anticipates a starting date for construction in March of 2015. 

 
 


